
 

 

   

Richard Barry Park Signage Agreement between Carolina Rapids Soccer Club and the 

Town of Huntersville 

 

 

Richard Barry Park Signage Agreement with Carolina Rapids Soccer Club (CRSC) 

 

• Two year agreement ending on December 31, 2017.    

 

• CRSC would be allowed to sell sponsorship signs on these sections of fencing as 

well as the existing section of fencing on the middle pad.   All signs will have to 

be pre-approved by the Parks and Recreation Director and meet the Town’s 

signage and sponsorship policy.   

 

• CRSC will split all revenue with the town 50/50.  CRSC will be responsible for 

submitting an expense and revenue report for all signs that are a part of this 

agreement at the end of each year. 

 

• CRSC will be allowed to sell seven signs per section of fencing.   See exhibited A 

for details on signage layout, sizes and cost. 

 

• The town’s portion of the revenue would go into the Capital Reserve Fund and 

CRSC’s portion would go towards scholarships.  CRSC will be responsible for 

submitting a report showing those scholarships that came from these revenues. 

 

• CRSC will be responsible for all maintenance and repairs to the signs that they 

sell.  The town will not be liable for any damages to any signs and equipment 

that CRSC places on park property. 
 

 

________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carolina Rapids Soccer Club Date   Town of Huntersville  Date 


